
 
 

  Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 Date: January 11, 2022 
 
Re: Purchase of Maintenance Equipment – 2021 Bond 

 
I would like the opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase 12 John Deere X580 tractors with front blades and 
mowing decks from John Deere for a total cost of $88,653.12 for the K-8 buildings.  
This is a planned purchase from the 2021 Bond using the Mi-Deal State of 
Michigan purchasing consortium, which satisfies the Board’s bid requirement.   
 
These tractors are used to cut grass and remove snow around the buildings.  These 
2022 models will replace the 2007 models currently in use at several buildings.  The 
tractors being replaced will be put in auction with monies to be returned to the General 
Fund. 

 
Please add this to the agenda of the Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022. Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 


